
  The Corral

Welcome back and to the start of 2025. The first semester has 
proven to be a great success. Our students have been working 
hard during the first semester as evidenced by more than 
half our students earning honor roll distinctions. Our faculty 
and staff have been working hard to ensure our students are 
prepared for the state assessments that are just around the corner.

We have seen many successes in our clubs, programs and athletics so far 
this school year. We look forward to further successes for our students, 
advisors, instructors and coaches yet to compete. We know they will 
make Nolan proud and bring home many well-deserved accolades

The second semester will go by quickly and believe it or not we are 
already preparing for the next school year. We will begin the registration 
process for next year’s courses in March. Our rising 7th and 8th 
graders will select their courses online through the Focus platform 
during science classes. Forms will be sent to elementary schools for 
incoming 6th grade students to select courses before the end of the year.

We are all here to work to ensure the success of our students, 
so please reach out to your student’s teachers and/or guidance 
counselor if you have questions about their grades. Thank 
you for your continued support of Nolan Middle School.

Educationally yours,

Carl Auckerman, Principal

January/February 2025    Your Source for All The News That is Nolan
R. Dan Nolan Middle School   

Principal’s Welcome,

Mr. Carl Auckerman, Principal



January 31, 2025

Dear Parents, 

The Florida State Department of Education requires that schools 
report to parents for the October FTE reporting any teachers 
who are out-of-field. Below are the Nolan Middle School 
teachers who are out of field for the 2024-2025 school year:

Teacher	  	 Area Out of Field	
Dominique Hipolito  	 MS ELA, Math, Social Studies, 
			   Reading, ESOL
Elizabeth Danyluk	 MS ELA
Maria Korns		  MS Reading
Hilari Bankovich	 Elementary ED
Chandler Coultrip	 MS Math in progress
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Report of Out of Field Teachers

Technology Reminders
A reminder to all students and parents. Bringing your own device to Nolan Middle School 
is a privilege.  We ask that all students keep electronics to include cell phones, tablets, 
laptops, ear buds, head phones and other technology components in their back pack at all 
times.  Ear buds and headphones are not to be worn in the hallways.  Also any technology 
use in the classroom must be approved by the teacher.   If students have technology in 
their backpacks they are responsible for taking care of their backpacks and technology.

Devices must be securely placed in the backpack.  Students carrying phones in their 
pockets can have them taken away by staff.  If a device is taken away parents will need 
to come to the school to retrieve the phone. If a student needs to use their cell phone 
for any reason, they must ask a teacher or staff member.  Students are responsible for 
their devices.  Students should not be texting or calling parents for any reason during 
school hours as this can result in a school consequence.  Thanks for your support!

   From the OFFICE

If your child has an appointment and may be leaving school early,  please send them to school with a note on the day of the 
appointment. and have them take it to the attendance office.
     No student will be permitted to be picked up and signed out between 3:30-4:10 PM.  Make arrangements accordingly.
     No delivers to the office of any kind.  This includes lunches, homework, cell phones, and other items that may have been 
forgotten at home.
     If you sign your child out and they would like to return, they must return with proper documentation, such as a doctor/
dental note.



      MATH TUTORING                                                  
 

 

Ms. Yancey –   Room 214     6th Grade Math 

Wednesday 8:45 – 9:15 (morning) 

         

Mr. Klawans –   Room 507     7th Grade Math  
Wednesday 8:45 – 9:15 (morning) 

 

Mrs. Valentine –   Room 501     Algebra 1 Honors    

Tuesday 8:45 – 9:15 (morning)                                  

 

Mr. Coultrip - Room 207    Pre-Algebra  

Tuesday 8:45 – 9:15 (morning) 

 

Mrs. Rubal – Room 204      

Wednesday 8:45 – 9:15 (morning) Algebra 1 Honors or Geometry 

 

 
**Please note – days/times are subject to change –check with your teacher to ensure availability** 
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Congratulations to all the Nolan FBLA members who attended the FBLA District Awards 
Ceremony Friday evening. Please help me to congratulate the following students who 
finished 1st. – 5th. at the awards ceremony.  Most students will be moving on to the 
Florida FBLA Leadership Conference in March, where they will represent their school and 
district at the state level.  Congratulations to everyone, outstanding job! Thank you to our 
parents for all their support!

Austie Harbaugh ran for and was voted in as a District ML representative for 
FBLA, congratulations Austie! 

Eleanor Thomas, 1st Place, Career Research
Michael Boyle and Emmett Stewidge, 1st Place, Exploring Business Issues
Mia MacAvoy, Carissa McCoy and Juliana Swentner, 1st Place, Exploring 
Website Design
Luca Shipley, 1st Place, FBLA Concepts
Jayden Mefford, 1st Place, Marketing Mix Challenge
Bailey Johansen and Parker Thomas, 2nd Place, Critical Thinking
Janise Scott, 2nd Place, Exploring Business Ethics
Abigail Cerven and Aubree Clarkson, 2nd Place, Exploring Business Issues
Sophie Lowrance, 2nd Place, Exploring Public Speaking
Sullivan Clark, Charlotte Eldridge and Milla Sztuska, 2nd Place, Exploring Website 
Design
Malaikah Mushi, 2nd Place, FBLA Concepts
Breyden Bishop, David Brierton and Graden Miller, 2nd Place, Marketing Mix 
Challenge  
Ella Stephen, 3rd Place, Business Etiquette
Aramis Garcia, 3rd Place, Business Etiquette
Skyler Skillman, 3rd Place, Exploring Economics
Austie Harbaugh 3rd Place, Exploring Public Speaking 
Alana Williams, 3rd Place, Marketing Mix Challenge
Seth Knorr, 4th Place, Critical Thinking
Bianca Fernandez, 4th Place, Exploring Public Speaking
Liam Holt and Andrew Newman, 4th Place, Website Design
Liam Murray and Sullivan Shea, 4th Place, Marketing Mix Challenge
Denise Scott, 4th Place, Exploring Business Ethics
Hannah Wojkkowski, 5th Place, Career Exploration
Jack Scrocco, 5th Place, Exploring Economics
Scarlett Hanah, Leah Pereira and Gracie Vajanyi, 5th Place, Marketing Mix

Congratulations to Nolan FBLA Students!



HOSA/Pre-Medical Program
Nolan Corral		       							                                               	                  Page 5 

HOSA has been busy with Elective Choice Night, Manatee Technical 
College Choice Night, and preparing for the Florida HOSA Gulf 
Coast Region Competitive Events Conference! After a busy fall 
with leadership camp, the students competed Saturday, February 
1st at Manatee Technical College East Campus. Their placement 
will determine whether they compete at the Florida HOSA State 
Leadership Conference held in April at the Orlando World Marriott.

In addition, the Pre-Medical Program with HOSA members and 
FFA members are planning a career trip to Clearwater Marine 
Aquarium where they will dissect squid and learn about careers 
for marine life, working in aquariums, and as marine biologists.
We are welcomed each year by the Clearwater Marine 
Aquarium staff and look forward to this continued relationship!

HOSA  also received $2500 for our program from Blake 
Medical Hospital. Students joined Parrish Community High 
School to view the DaVinci Robot and the Ion system during 
Lung Awareness Month. We are very appreciative of our 
partnership with Blake Medical Hospital and their staff!
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A Big Thank YOU to Nolan Middle School’s Business Partners



Important Dates  Mark Your Calendar

February 4th (Tuesday)February 4th (Tuesday)			  District Writing Test 			  District Writing Test (Different Bell Schedule)(Different Bell Schedule)

February 17th (Monday)		 February 17th (Monday)		  Presidents’ Day Presidents’ Day (No School)(No School)

March 7th (Friday)			  March 7th (Friday)			   Early Release 2:40 PMEarly Release 2:40 PM

March 14th (Friday)			  March 14th (Friday)			   Early Release 2:40 PM End of QuarterEarly Release 2:40 PM End of Quarter

March 17th-March 21st			 March 17th-March 21st			  Spring BreakSpring Break

April 18th (Friday)			  April 18th (Friday)			   Good Friday Good Friday (No School)(No School)

May 26th (Monday)			  May 26th (Monday)			   Memorial Day Memorial Day (No School)(No School)

May 22nd - May 29th 			  May 22nd - May 29th 			   Middle & High School ExamsMiddle & High School Exams

May 27th-May 29thMay 27th-May 29th			   Early Release 2:40 PM			   Early Release 2:40 PM

May 29th (Thursday)May 29th (Thursday)			   Last Day for Students			   Last Day for Students

May 30th (Friday) 	May 30th (Friday) 	 		 	 Record Day 	 Record Day (No School for Students)(No School for Students)
                                                        

Calendar subject to changesCalendar subject to changes

Follow Us on 
Facebook

R. Dan Nolan Middle School

R. Dan Nolan Middle School
6615 Greenbrook Blvd. 
Bradenton, FL 34202 

Phone: (941) 751-8200 
Fax: (941)751-8210

Nolan Middle School
 Website

https://www.manateeschools.
net/nolan


